
  

 
From: Youssefagha, Ahmed Hassan Youssef 

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 8:31 PM 
To: mafrica51@yahoo.com 

Subject: FW: GOOD NEWS- I received the MOU of IU-CU 

Dear Dr. Mahmoud Adul-Enein,  
  

GOOD NEWS, I am thankful to ALLAH, "GOD", that one of my dreams (when I came to IU, on 

2008) became a fact and a real outcome - - Yesterday, I received the MOU of IU-CU. I have it in 

my office. Thanks to you for your help and co-operation with us to have this MOU be developed. 
  

Many Thanks, 

Ahmed YoussefAgha 

  
  

======================== 

Ahmed YoussefAgha, PhD, MSPH, MSCS 

Supervisor of the Public Health Integrated Data Mining Lab, 
MPH-Biostatistics Coordinator  
Assistant Professor, Biostatistics - Decision Sciences 

Department of Applied Health Science, 

School of Health, Physical Education, and Recreation  
Indiana University 

W. 812-856-6782   

HPER Building 116, Bloomington, IN, 47405. 

Email: ahmyouss@indiana.edu 
  

 
From: Youssefagha, Ahmed Hassan Youssef 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 5:32 PM 

To: lragab@yahoo.com; Obeng, Samuel Gyasi; Torabi, Mohammad Rahim; Lohrmann, David K. 

Cc: Pearl, Jennifer Lynn 
Subject: GOOD NEWS- I received the MOU of IU-CU 

Dear All, 

  
GOOD NEWS  

  
On these happy Thanksgiving Days, I am thankful to ALLAH, "GOD", that one of my dreams (when I 
came to IU, on 2008) became a fact and a real outcome - - Yesterday, I received the MOU of IU-CU. I 
have it in my office. 

  
I am thankful to ALLAH when HE let me meet you all; work with you; GOD made my hopes, dreams, and 
objectives fit with your ideas too. I am thankful to GOD when I found Dean Torabi very supportive; he 
financed my ideas to open channels of collaboration with the Middle East and North Africa, on 2009. Also, 
I remember when Dr. Obeng initiated the same vision to us in HPER; he asked me to work with the ASP, 
and he financed our second trip to Egypt; Now, I remember Dr. Lohrmann when he was very positive; he 
and Dr. Torabi went twice with me to EGYPT, Saudi Arabia embassy in W.DC, and the Libyan embassy 

https://www.exchange.iu.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=1J0ROM11rUmY9RV3IowrhLoEoRDOS9EIMFeoDfd0UTnDrlp8QX1O1sxgR4jsl_Av-qO0xiFnxSs.&URL=mailto%3aahmyouss%40indiana.edu


in W.DC. I am thankful to ALLAH when the IU President wanted us to open the collaboration with my 
country EGYPT (i.e. Cairo University) too.  

  
There in Egypt, I remember when all of the Vice President Dr. Hussein Khalid; the Dean of the School of 
Medicine, Dr. Lamis Ragab; the Dean of the Institute of African Studies/Research Dr. Mahmmoud Abol-
Ennein; and all the team of faculties there in Egypt, were welcome the collaboration with IU. Special 
thanks to Dean Lamis Ragab for her hard work and follow up to have this MOU be signed on a short time 
in Egypt.      

  
Now, we have a golden achievement: “The MOU between IU-CU”.  

  
Congratulation  

  
I am so appreciated to all of you. 

  
  
Respectfully, 
Ahmed YoussefAgha 

  
  

 


